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   3rd February 2017 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Celebration Assembly 

 

Class Attendance Award for week ending 27th January 

  Attendance Minutes Late 

First Mrs McCoy 100% 14 

Second Mr East 98.7% 49 

Third Mrs Drinkwater/Mr Ross 95.5% 214 

Fourth Miss Walsh 83% 14 

Fifth Mr Stoddart 78.8% 185 

 
Friends of Windmill Hill 

The FOWH are organising a Masquerade Ball which will take place on Friday 10th 

February from 5.00pm to 7.00pm.  The tickets are on sale in the office for 50p 

each. 

 

St Bert’s Messy Church 

Messy Church is on Sunday 19th February at 10.30am until 12.30pm here in the 

school hall. 

 

Year 6 Residential 

If you have not done so already, please do not forget to send in your reply slips 

together with deposit as soon as possible. 

 

Young Voices 

Well done to all the children who attended the Young Voices concert last night in 

Manchester.  They sang their hearts out and represented Windmill Hill very well.  

Thank you also to Mrs Price for all her hard work helping the children rehearse 

for the concert. 
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After School Clubs 

A letter has been sent home this week to each child about after school activity 

clubs.  Please send back the reply slips as soon as possible. 

 

There are two activities for Year 5 on Tuesdays and two for Years 1 and 2 on 

Wednesdays.  Your child can only select one activity and must commit to attend 

until the end of the Spring term when they can change. 

 

 

Dates for your Diary 

 

Monday 6th February - Parents’ Evening 

Friday 10th February - Break up for half term 

Monday 20th February - Back to School 

Tuesday 21st February - After School Clubs start 

Thursday 23rd February - Swimming starts for Year 5 

Friday 31st March  - Break up for Easter Holidays 

Tuesday 18th April  - Back to School 

Monday 1st May  - May Day Bank Holiday – School Closed  

  

 

 

Many thanks for all your support. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 
 

Miss P Newman 

Headteacher 


